
 

 

You can support us by making Zakat, Sadaqah and other donations 
on the Manchester Muslim Preparatory School Website 

Executive Head: Mrs M. Mohamed BSC.HONS, LPSH, PGCE, PG.DIP 

A school of 

551 Wilmslow Road 

Manchester 

M20 4BA 

T: 0161 445 5452 

E: admin@mmps.miet.uk 

W: www.mmps.miet.uk 

Head teacher: Mrs D. Ghafori 

                                   

 

5
th

 September 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: KS2 After School Cricket Club 

Assalamu Alaikom. 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and iman. 

We are pleased to inform you that an after-school cricket club will be starting.  All sessions 

provide children with the opportunity to learn and develop a variety of skills such as ball and bat 

control, catching and throwing skills, co-ordination, strength, agility, posture and improved 

fitness.  All abilities welcome, nurtured by a team of fully-qualified, professional coaches. 

When? 

Weekly from Thursday 14
th

 September 3.15pm until 4.15pm 

Who can come? 

Years 3-6  

Cost 

£7.30 per session payable as a termly block 

How to book? 

Booking and payment is direct through LSC. Follow the link below to book your child’s place. 
Spaces are limited and are first come first served.  

https://www.wearelsc.co.uk/book/?venue=618 

 

Wasalam 

 

 

Mrs I. Chaudhry                   

SMSC / SLT Lead    
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